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County Florida
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APPLICATION NUMBER: SU-AB 22-1563

LUHO HEARING DATE: July 31,2023 CASE REVIEWER: Sam Ball

This application has been withdrawn by the applicant.

ADMINISTRATOR’S SIGN-OFF
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Colleen Marshall
Tue Jul 11 2023 10:19:01




From: Patrick J. Poff

To: Mason, Carmen

Subject: RE: Re-notice to 7/31/23 LUHO - SU-GEN 22-1563
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 11:58:00 AM
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External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.

Please withdraw SU-GEN 22-1563 from the process.
Respectfully,

{; TREN AM PATRICK J. POFF | SHAREHOLDER

Florida Bar Board Certified in Construction Law

Dir: 813-227-7481 | Fax: 813-227-0481 | email | vcard | bio

101 East Kennedy Boulevard, Suite 2700, Tampa, FL 33602
Main: 813-223-7474 | www.trenam.com

WIRE FRAUD ADVISORY: Due to the increased risk associated with wire fraud and e-mail hacking and phishing attacks, in the event you receive an e-
mail from Trenam Law containing wire transfer instructions, please call Trenam Law using previously known contact information and NOT information

injv| f

provided in the email, to verify the information contained in the wire transfer instructions prior to wiring funds.

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain
confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or
attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by
reply e-mail, or by telephone at the direct dial number above and destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading

or saving in any manner. Thank you.

From: Mason, Carmen <MasonC@hillsboroughcounty.org>
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 10:47 AM

To: Patrick J. Poff <PPoff@trenam.com>

Subject: RE: Re-notice to 7/31/23 LUHO - SU-GEN 22-1563

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not didk links or open attachments unless
you know the content is safe.

Please send me an email stating that you would like to withdraw SU-GEN 22-1563 from the process.

Carmen Mason

Planning and Zoning Technician Il
Development Services
I

P (813) 272-5849

E: masonc@HillsboroughCounty.org
W: HCFL Gov.net

Hillsborough County
601 E. Kennedy Blvd., Tampa, FL 33602



